
                 Thursday 23rd November 2017 
  
This week we have been sharing the story of The Jolly Postman.  We have created story 
maps to help us retell the story and we have talked about characters and main events.  We 
have been buying and selling items in our charity shop and have been learning to recognise 
coins.  In Computing we have been sending and receiving emails - yesterday my inbox was 
full of lovely messages from your children!    
 
Training I will be on a course tomorrow (Friday 24th November) so please see Mrs Broad 
if you have any queries or concerns. 
 
Letters and Sounds  This week we have been learning to recognise and write the sounds 
y and z.  We are also learning to recognise by sight the words; the, and, I & to. 
 
Next week  the Christmas season will have to officially begin!  We will write letters and 
lists for Father Christmas and think of some good questions to ask him.  We will make 
cards and hats and get organised for the Christmas Fayre on Friday.  In maths we will be 
learning the days of the week and investigating how long 1 minute is.  We will time how 
many things we can do in 1 minute (e.g., how many star jumps or how many times you can 
write your name).  We will also be practising for the Christmas play which we are looking 
forward to performing for you in a few weeks time.   
 
Christmas Play Please keep an eye out for a separate letter about the Christmas Play 
and costumes! 
 
WANTED We would like to investigate time machines!  If you have any old watches or 
clocks that we can take apart we would be really grateful!  Please note that we won’t be 
able to put them back together (I doubt)!!  We will also need some small screw drivers for 
this project so if you have any at home that we could borrow then that would be brilliant!   
 
Show and Tell will not take place next week due to the Christmas Fayre. 
 
Weekly challenge  Set up a shop at home and role play buying and selling. 
 
With best wishes,  
 
 
 
Alicia Warren  


